
Hi Parents and Racers,

As we get closer to the start of the season we wanted to remind you
to apply for the Bobby Rapp Scholarship to help pay for your racing
expenses. All teams are eligible to apply. To apply just send an email to
planker101@gmail.com telling us about your racer. Things like why you
enjoy skiing, your history on the team, and what you hope to achieve in the
future. We love to hear from the racers directly so if you want to have your
racer type out their own response or send a picture of a note they write that
would be great. My mother, Jennifer, and I will review all applications and
make a decision by December 1st.

This scholarship is to help Remember Bobby Rapp who died fighting for
our freedom in Afghanistan. Bobby raced at Dodge for many years, and
when he died, he left money to a few sports he participated in. But by far,
left the most to the race team. Due to this we decided to set up this
scholarship to try and help families continue to spread the joy of racing.

Thank you,
Patrick and Jennifer Rapp


